
Companies Registration Office (CRO) 

 

The CRO holds all public statutory information on Irish Companies. It operates under the aegis of the 

Department of Business, Enterprise & Innovation. North & East makes an annual return to the CRO 

which includes our accounts for the year. We also inform the CRO of any changes to our Board and 

lodge copies of any new mortgages with them. This information is available to the Public on payment 

of a fee to the CRO. For further information, see www.cro.ie 

http://www.cro.ie/

